
From: Phil Johnston <pjohnston@narromine.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 4 May 2020 9:24 AM
To: Tim Collins <timothy.collins@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Fowler Steam Engine

Hi Tim, Further to recent discussions we would like to withdraw out planning proposal for the Fowler Steam Engine at this time. We are still working through the refurbishment of the engine and it may be some time before we have further information.

Thank you for your understanding in regards to this matter.
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Regards

Phil Johnston
Director Community & Economic Development
Narromine Shire Council
P.O. Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821
P: 02 6889 9999 M: 0427891323
E: pjohnston@narromine.nsw.gov.au
W: http://www.narromine.nsw.gov.au - www.narromineregion.com.au
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